
Dear David, 

 

I am responding on behalf of the Board.  Thank you for taking the time to reach out to us with 

your position and thoughts about the proposed Butler Track and Field Lights and your request 

for sidewalks.  I believe sidewalks are a Village issue, so I've copied Mayor Marc Samwick on 

this email.   

 

The Board will be considering a draft Memorandum of Understanding between the Board and 

the Maroon and White Organization at our May 13th and June 10th meetings. 

 

We appreciate your communication and your input.  Each Board member has received your 

email and will consider your points as we move forward with the discussion on this proposal. 

 

Best, 

 

Pam Fuehrer 

Vice President 

Scarsdale Board of Education       

 

On Thu, May 9, 2019 at 9:36 AM David Jansky <david.jansky@gmail.com> wrote: 

To whom it may concern: 

I would like to lend my strong support for permanent lights at Butler field. When I first noticed 

the use of diesel-engine run lights I felt like I was living in some third world country. Having the 

kids play with fumes spouting from these medieval machines is counter to everything I stand for 

as a Scarsdale parent.  

Please install proper permanent lights at the school and while you’re at it how about building out 

proper sidewalks up Wayside all the way to Post Road to enhance the safety of the kids (and 

other pedestrians) that walk in that area.  

Thanks - and please do increase my property taxes if you need additional funds for these 

common sense projects.  

Best regards, 

David 

--  

David Jansky 

+1 917 647 9262 

 


